

NTPS ENTERPRISE AGREEMENT NEGOTIATIONS

BULLETIN

www.ocpe.nt.gov.au

TERRITORY GENERATION - BULLETIN 8/2015

Ballot Open

The ballot for the proposed 2015-2018 Territory Generation Enterprise Agreement has now opened. It is important that you have your say by voting on the proposed agreement.

Your vote needs to be received prior to the ballot closing at 10.00 am on Tuesday 11 August 2015.

How to Vote

Instructions on how to vote and ballot material including a ballot paper, ballot envelope and return post-paid envelope, have been mailed to your nominated address in the NTPS myHR system.

If you haven't received your ballot material by 29 July 2015 you should contact Sue Whyte at the Northern Territory Electoral Commission on 08 8999 7643 or susan.whyte@nt.gov.au as soon as possible.

Your vote must be received prior to the ballot closing deadline for it to count.

Make your vote count

If a majority of employees who vote, vote YES, and the agreement is approved by the Fair Work Commission, then the initial 3% pay rise will apply from 16 July 2015.

I encourage you to take part in this ballot by casting your vote.

Further Information

Copies of the proposed agreement and explanatory notes are available through <u>Territory Generation Bulletin 7/2015</u>, and hard copies have been distributed throughout your workplace.

For further information on the proposed agreement, explanatory notes or the ballot process, please contact Scott Piper on 8985 8508, or Damien Doherty on 8999 4171.

Regular Bulletins and Information Sheets on the bargaining process and proposals are posted on the OCPE website under the Enterprise Agreement Negotiation Updates page.

CRAIG ALLEN

28 July 2015